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DEPARTMENT OF INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS 

SEMINAR ON “APPLICATION TO M.S AND Ph.D.” PROGRAM IN 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA at US Consulate,  
on 9th September 2019.  

The US Consulate in Chennai organised a seminar on topic of 

“Application to M.S and Ph.D” addressed by Mr.Joseph Zakaria at US 

Consulate, Annasalai, Chennai – 600006. In this programme, our 

students and staff members have participated.  

The seminar was informative and interactive for the final year students 

to decide their higher education in M.S or Ph.D. 

Mr.Joseph Zakaria, a current 

Ph.D student of Geology 

Department at Stanford 

University, USA explained the 

students about the difference in 

M.S or Ph.D, he also explained the 

process of applying for the higher 

education in Stanford University. 

He also clarified the Queries of the 

students on higher studies in USA 

Mrs.Aparna Chandrasekaran, Adviser – Education USA, thanked 

Dr.R.Hariprakash Additional Registrar, BIHER for enormous support 

to the seminar. She finally concluded the session by thanking all the 

participants.  

The Programme was well appreciated.         

 


